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 I went to Ginza on the Children’s Day to see Golden Parade. This event 

is held every year during the golden week holidays. My favorite band was 

Adachi JHS Band. Their performance was amazing. About 300 students 

from Adachi JHS joined. It was fun to listen to their music and to watch 

their smiles. It would be one of the best memories in their school life. 

After that, I enjoyed shopping in the afternoon. Ginza is always crowded.    

 

 Pipo-kun from Police head quarters, Peko-chan from Fujiya, Hello Kitty from 

Sanrio also joined the parade. I want Byu-Bo from Adachi to join this event, too.. 
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All the performances were so great and made people happy. 


